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Attention: Steve Meador

Dear Mr. Levine:

nor was it the understanding of Mr. Charles Merckel who was the Service representative
at that meeting. The Service understands that the detailed biological and toxicological
monitoring that will be necessary in Zone 2 to assess the impacts of dispersant application
may not be necessary in Zone 1. We expect the monitoring protocols called for in the

Upon clarification of the minutes from the January 20th meeting and showing the addition
of impact monitoring for Zone 1 on Figure 1 of the MOU, the Service feels that its intent
of providing long term saf;guargis for Trust Resources when using chemical

We appreciate your assistance in making the changes requested to the MOU and look
forward to its speedy approval. If you have any questions regarding this matter please do
not hesitate to contact me or Charles Merckel, Environmental Contaminants Specialist, of
my Long Island Field Office at (516) 581-2941,

Sincerely,
"D onw A St
- cc: DOI, Boston, MA (W. Patterson) David A. Stilwell
DOI, Phila., PA (D. Henne) Acting Field Supervisor

RO, ES, Hadley, MA (D. Savignano)



